Grants Pass School District No. 7

725 N.E. Dean Drive = Grants Pass, OR 97526 = Phone: (541)474-5700
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. OFFICE of the SUPERINTENDENT

December 29, 2009
RE: David Frasher — Letter of Endorsement

To Whom [t May Concern:

[t is my pleasure and honor to write this letter of endorsement in support of David Frasher as a
deserving and worthy candidate for any position he feels qualified to pursue. [ have known
David on both a professional basis as the City Manager for the City of Grants Pass, Oregon
for the past six plus years. During this time, I worked on several very critical issues of major
significance to both the City and to the Grants Pass School District. These have included the
Parks and Recreation Programs of the City, improvements of street and services, joint efforts
of City and Schoo! District management teams, joint projects of the City Council and the
School Board plus numerous others. In every challenge, Dave was a professional in his
leadership style and an excellent architect of ideas and solutions.

On a more personal basis, [ have always found Dave to be a man of integrity, honesty and
patience. He works hard in his efforts to provide detail and has a passion for accuracy-
thoroughness. In my experience with David Frasher, | was never disappointed in his
communications, his processing or in his commitments.

In summary. in my nearly forty years as an educator, administrators and superintendent, I
consider Mr. Frasher to be one of the most caring, dedicated professionals [ have been
associated with. In my judgment, I believe he performed at a very high level as the City
Manager of the City of Grants Pass during some very challenging circumstances and events. I
also believe the City of Grants Pass has made some very tangible progress in services, major
facility improvements and in the production of its employees under the leadership of Mr.
Frasher. Please know I have no reservations in recommending David Frasher as a competent
and deserving professional.

If I can be of any further assistance or provide additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,
S

Steve Iverson
Superintendent
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